
Overview
The San Bernardino County Transportation Authority (SBCTA), Caltrans, and 
the City of Colton are developing a project to improve Mount Vernon Avenue 
over Interstate 10. Once constructed, the project will improve circulation 
during high demand hours along Mount Vernon Avenue between East Valley 
Boulevard to the north and the I-10 eastbound ramps/Mount Vernon Avenue 
intersection to the south. The Final Environmental Document (FED) was 
approved in Spring 2022 and the project is currently in the Design phase, 
with the anticipated completion of final design and right of way in early 2025. 
The anticipated start of construction is mid-2025.  
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Funding
LOCAL	 $60 Million 
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Project Benefits
•	 Reduce local traffic congestion along Mount Vernon Avenue and East 

Valley Boulevard.

•	 Improve bicycle and pedestrian mobility along Mount Vernon Avenue 
through the interchange.

•	 Provide Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliant curb ramps, 
crossing activators, and tactile sensors at intersections where 
crosswalks are included.

•	 Construct new and wider bridge over I-10.



Frequently Asked Questions
WHEN WILL THIS PROJECT BE BUILT?
The Final Environmental Document (FED) was approved in Spring 2022 and 
the project is currently in the Design phase, with the anticipated completion 
of final design and right of way in early 2025. The anticipated start of 
construction is summer 2025.  

WHY ARE YOU BUILDING THIS PROJECT?
The project will improve circulation during high demand hours along Mount 
Vernon Avenue between East Valley Boulevard to the north and the I-10 
eastbound ramps/Mount Vernon Avenue intersection to the south.

HOW IS THIS PROJECT BEING FUNDED? 
Funding is provided by local funds from the City of Colton, as well as Measure 
I. Measure I is a half-cent sales tax collected throughout San Bernardino 
County for transportation improvements. San Bernardino County voters 
first approved the measure in 1989 and in 2004 overwhelmingly approved 
the extension through 2040. SBCTA administers Measure I revenue and 
determines which projects receive Measure I funding. 

WHO CAN I CONTACT IF I HAVE A QUESTION OR A CONCERN 
ABOUT CONSTRUCTION? 
Our team is available by phone (877-55-SBCTA) or email 
(info@gosbcta.com) and committed to responding to you within 24 hours.

@goSBCTA

877-55-SBCTA
info@goSBCTA.com

goSBCTA.com/i10mountvernon

Stay Connected

Jan 2025

Plan. Build. Move.

Schedule
SPRING 2022 
Completion and Approval of Final Environmental Document 
(Project Approved)

EARLY 2025 
Anticipated Completion of Final Design and Right-of-Way 
Acquisition

SUMMER 2025 
Anticipated Start of Construction

EARLY 2028 
Anticipated End of Construction
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